
 

 

Newsletter:  02 28 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
 
We want to start this newsletter with a massive well done 
to Mr Day for his amazing achievements in the London 
marathon. He ran it in under 3.30 minutes (3.27 minutes 
to be precise!) and he has raised over £2000 for his 
chosen charity. We are very proud of him and thank you 
all for supporting him so well. 
 
Next we have to say a very sad goodbye to Mrs Hathway, 
who has been working in class Caen since January 
covering Mrs Gosling's absence. Mrs Hathway has settled 
into life at Bratton so well and I want to thank her for her 
dedication, support and flexibility. We will really miss her.  
 
After the bank holiday, we welcome Mrs Boast into class 
Caen. Mrs Boast has worked as a supply teacher many 
times in Bratton so the children know her well. 
 
We will also be welcoming Mrs Wilson who will be 
working as a one to one teaching assistant in class Lyn, 
and Mrs Sloman and Mrs Dowle who will be working as 
mealtime assistants.  
 
We wish you all a lovely bank holiday weekend and we 
hope the sun shines for us all.  

Notices 

Cookery Club yrs 3,4,5 & 6 

Mrs Dunbavin will be running a cookery club on the 
following Mondays 9th & 23rd May, 6th, 13th, 20th & 
27th June, 11th & 18th July 3.15pm-4.30pm at Prospect 
House. She will collect the children from school and take 
them to her house to cook. Parents will need to collect 
their child from Mrs Dunbavin’s. The cost for each session 
is £2.00 towards ingredients. Places are limited. If you 
would like to book your child a place please contact the 
office. 

Certificates 
 

In our assembly this week certificates were 
awarded to:  

Lily Wyatt-Kemp, Lillie Rose, Ziggy Robinson, 
Charlie Stevenson, Willow Corriveau, Max 

Mundell, Tommy Bament, Reef McClaughlin 
and all the children in Class Caen. 

 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 
you.  

Happy Birthday! 

 
John Potter, Tilly Haydon 

and 
Cleo Parsons 

Notices 

Families of Class Bray reminder 

We are looking forward to the family work-
shop on Friday 6th May at 2.00pm.  
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Our P.T.A  

 

Welcome to our newest committe member! We are delighted to announce that we have a new co-treasurer 
for the PTA, Lisa Kingdon, who will be shadowing Diane and Debby to learn the ropes before they step 
down at the end of term. Before Lisa could change her mind, she was quickly voted in unanimously at a 
well-attended and lively meeting on Monday morning. Thank you to everyone who was able to come 
along and also to those who sent their apologies for absence. The next committee meeting will be held in 
the school staff room at 9.00am on Friday 20th May and everyone is very welcome. Tea, coffee and cake 
may well be on offer as an incentive to attend....... 

PTA Group Facebook Page: We have set up a group Facebook page to keep everyone up to date with 
what’s going on. If you would like to join contact Louise Mulholland via the Parents of Bratton School 
Facebook Group or even in person! 

Table Top Sale: The Village Hall was packed on Saturday morning with a wide range of stalls for the joint 
Farmers’ Market & PTA Table Top Sale but, despite widespread advertising, we could all have done with 
some more customers! However, the PTA raised £33 for school funds and we would like to give a big 
thank you to everyone who hired a stall and/or helped with the Second Hand Uniform sale. 

Club 59 Winner: This week’s lucky winner was Katie Haydon with number 24 and she won £42. 
Congratulations, Katie!  

Forthcoming events..... 

PTA Community Coffee Morning: The next one of these will be held next Friday 6th May from 9.00-
11.00am in the village hall. Anyone connected with the school or the local community is welcome 
so please pass the word round if you have friends or neighbours who might like to come along. 

Summer Fayre: will be held after school until 5pm on Friday 10th June. Plans for this are going very 
well with lots of enthusiasm and ideas, including inviting local clubs and groups to run a stall in 
return for a donation to PTA school funds. If you run such a group or know someone who else 
who does who might be interested in having a stall, please contact Louise Hughes via email 
lmjen@hotmail.com or mobile 07805619147 

 

 

We are always looking for more people to get involved in the PTA 

 so please contact either  

Melissa on melissasloman1@gmail.com or mobile 07958809614 or 

Frances on 01598 711815 or 07751454906  

If you could help in any way. 
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PRE-SCHOOL 

The children at Pre-School who will be transferring to school in September went across to the reception 
class, where we had an enjoyable afternoon joining class Bray, Mrs. Day and her staff with both indoor 
and outdoor activities.   The Pre-School children participated in threading activities, looking at books as 
well as the sand tray, mud kitchen, balls and hoops outside.  We are looking forward to enjoying an-
other transition visit this week. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm Monday – Friday and accepts Early Years Funding, where 
3/4yr olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We are also an approved setting to accept 2gether 
funding for 2yr olds. For further information or if you would like to arrange a visit, please contact us on 
01598 710019 or email us at:-  preschoolbf@gmail.com   

 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
We made lots of noise with musical instruments at toddlers this week.  Then all quiet for sticky felt pic-
tures on card.  We've had a few requests for dressing up clothes so if anyone has any 
that their children may have outgrown we would be very grateful.  
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and 
toddlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-
along.  For further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
80s DISCO Night at the Bratton Fleming Sports Club on Saturday 7th May from 8pm, food available, 
raffle and Auction of Promises. Fundraising for our dear friend and her wonderful family.  Any offers 
for the Auction of Promises or raffle prizes will be very much appreciated.  Please contact Annie on 
07855878166 or Melissa on 07958800614   FREE ENTRY!  Donation Buckets Available. 

FOOTBALL at Bratton Fleming Sports Club starting on Monday 9th May 6-7pm for children 6-11yrs 
old, please come along and have some fun.  For further information contact Paul Nolan 07468711239 
or Annie Jones 07855878166 


